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ATTN: Anna Havill 
9 Thompson Street 
BOWEN HILLS  QLD  4006 
 
Email: annahavill@saundershavill.com 
 
 
Dear Anna  
 
S102 Approval to extend currency period  
PDA development approval for Reconfiguring a Lot (4 lots into 5 lots and new road in 2 
stages) at 240, 250, 250C and 280 Macarthur Avenue, Hamilton described as Lot 13 on 
SP214221, Lot 1 on SP267571, Lot 2 on SP273089 and Lot 14 on SP195300 
 
On 5 July 2023, the Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) decided to 
approve the application to extend the currency period for PDA development approval 
DEV2021/1217. The currency period is now eight years from the original approval date, being 
15 July 2022.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Marissa Bais, Planner, Development 
Assessment, in Economic Development Queensland, by telephone on (07) 3452 7344 or at 
Marissa.Bais@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au, who will be pleased to assist. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Brandon Bouda 
A/Director 
Development Assessment 
Economic Development Queensland 
 


